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To Whom It May Concern,

I am very concerned about the MEA and CEA plan and how little water it would leave in the
Eklutna River. Their project has caused significant damage to the river system, and they should
take more responsibility for restoring in-stream flow and ensuring salmon can return to
Eklutna Lake. The current plan does none of those things. The only responsible course of
action would be to honor the past and enduring connection the Indigenous people have to
this place by removing the Eklutna Lake dam, fully reconnecting the river, and returning the
water flows needed to support the river and its fisheries.

Thank you,
Adrienne Lindholm
Eagle River, Alaska
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